
The Friends of the School (FOS) 
……………  who are we, and what do we do? 

 

Objective:  The primary objective of the Friends of the School (FOS) is to foster 
parents, caregivers and community involvement in Marlborough Primary School for 
the benefit of its children.  This will be achieved by organising school fundraisers and 
social events for the children, parents and community of Marlborough Primary School.  
The FOS team will also co-operate with the Board of Trustees (BOT) and school staff to 
assist with school activities. 

The FOS team comprises parents, and teacher representatives who are passionate 
about our school and are keen to make a difference through our involvement.   

Being part of FOS is a great way to make a positive difference to our school 
community and get to know other parents and teachers in our school. 

We meet twice a term, at 7:00pm on a week night, at school.  Our meetings are 
always advertised in our school newsletter and on the school’s website.  You are most 
welcome to join us!  If you can’t attend meetings but would like to contribute by 
lending us a hand in our fundraising activities, please tick the second box  on the 
Return Slip. 

Our current team is: 

Chairperson:  Dee Archibald 
Treasurer:  Elton Drylie 
Secretary: Sarah Wrigley 
Parent Members: Sarah Eva, Jo McDermott, Roshni Desai, Kelly Darragh, Katie 
Sandilands, Fiona Smorag, Siman Loui 
Teacher Representatives:  Natalia Sussex, Ria Henty, Shruti Malhotra, Anna Hildesley,    
     Bella Allen  
School Principal:  Sue Buckley 
 
 
If you have any questions please email our Chairperson, Dee Archibald on : 
deebeannie@yahoo.com 
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FOS Fundraising activities that we have held in the past include: 
 

v Ice block days 
v Hot Cross Buns and Easter Eggs 
v Calendar Art 
v Family Fun Nights and Disco 
v Cultural Festival 
v Pizza Days 
v Movie Night 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Return Slip  -    please give to the class teacher or hand it in to the Office           
             
            Yes, I am interested in being part of the Friends of the School Team (FOS) 
 
            Sorry, I can’t make it to FOS meetings, but I’d like to be a friend of the FOS team 
             and help out when I can. 
 
Name:  …………………………………………………….. 
 
Contact Number: ……………………………. 
 
Email:  ……………………………………………………… 
 
Child(s) Name(s) and Room Number(s):  …………………………………………  
   
       ………………………………………… 
 
 
Please Note:  your contact details will only be shared with the FOS team.  We shall be 
in contact with you prior to our next meeting.  Thank You.         

 

 
 

 


